
You’re
Invited



Alberta House Welcome Reception
The Alberta College of Family Physicians along with  
the Universities of Alberta and Calgary are pleased to 
invite you to the Alberta House Welcome Reception.

Join us at Alberta House on Thursday, November 12th  
for a wine and cheese reception and good company.

Thursday, Nov 12th, 2015 | 17:30 to 19:00  
Kensington Ballroom, Delta Toronto Hotel 
(across the street from the Metro Toronto  
Convention Centre – South Building)


